From: Robyn Pattison

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: Submission: 10 & 12 Boondah Road Warriewood 2102
Date: Tuesday, 7 February 2023 4:24:03 PM

To: The Planning Officer,
Reasons: for objections for Developer’s Proposal

I have resided in Boondah Rd Warriewood for 9 years & have, due to the flooding impact, either from the
Narrabeen Creek OR the Narrabeen Lagoon experienced a no exit or entrance & a cut off either end of Boondah
Rd & McPherson Street. A scary situation in the dark.

Secondly: the unexpected bend on the southern end of Boondah Road is dangerous as it is..without extra traffic
& pedestrians along that section!

I think green space in the form of extension of sporting fields is needed in this area.
Thanking you,

Robyn Pattison

Sent from my iPhone





